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January 11, 2013 
 
 
 
Dear Progressive Farm Credit Services Member: 
 
The staff of the Portageville Branch Office would like to take this opportunity to invite you 
to our “Appreciation Dinner”. 
 
The purpose of this dinner is to show you how much we appreciate you and your family.  
Also, we will present you with your Progressive Farm Credit Services, FCA Patronage 
refund check. 
 
  DATE: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 
  WHERE: St Eustachius Parish Center  
    Meatte Ave & W 5th Str. Portageville, MO 
  TIME: Registration will begin at 5:00 P.M. 
    Dinner at 6:00 P.M. 
 
This will be an informal dinner, just come, visit with your neighbors and have a chance to 
win door prizes.   
 
Please RSVP by the enclosed card no later than January 23rd   to provide a head count 
for Trisha’s Catering, who will be providing the meal. 
 
We look forward to seeing you January 29, 2013. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark          Ben       Cheryl        Teri 
 


